Chris O'Brien
m

From: Holly Snyder <holland13ra@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 4:52 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Support for House Bill 5474

Attachments: HS Testimony in Support of HB.5474 (2025).pdf

Dear Chair Abney and Honorable Members of the House Finance Committee:
Attached please find my testimony in support of H.B.5474
Sincerely yours,
Holly Snyder

69C Nipmuc Trail
North Providence, RI 02904



